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Southland will open two new certified farmers’ markets next month.  Friday, May 20, 2005, will be opening day of a new Panorama City Certified Farmers’ Market.  It will operate from 4:00 PM to 8:00 PM year round.  Panorama City is just north of Van Nuys in the San Fernando Valley.  We are recruiting farmers for this 16 – 20 grower market.  If you wish to participate in this market, please call us as soon as possible at 310-481-0167. In May, we will also open a new Kaiser Permanente Fontana Certified Farmers’ Market.  This market will be initially limited to 10 growers and will operate from10:00 AM to 2:00 PM every other Friday on the campus of the Hospital in Fontana.  We hope that this is the first of several new markets that we will develop and operate for Southern California Kaiser Permanente Hospitals in areas that are not currently being served by Southland member markets.  If you want to participate in this market, call us as soon as possible at 310-481-0167. (
Opening and operating new certified farmers’ markets are part of an initiative by the Southland Board of Directors to provide markets in Southern California that are run by growers, for the benefit of growers, and in areas where there are presently no Southland member markets. (
The 2005 Annual Meeting will be this Sunday, April 17th from 2:30 – 5:30 PM at CBS Studios in Studio City, CA. We hope to see you there.  Call 310-481-0167 to make your reservation today.  Members who attend the Annual Meeting will elect six Directors to serve three-year terms on the Board of Directors. There are six incumbents are running for re-election this year.  They are Tom Archibald, Laura Avery, Vince Bernard, Harry Brown-Hiegel, Jeanne Stehly and Polly Ward. Tom, Vince and Jeanne are growers and Laura, Harry and Polly are market managers.  There will be an opportunity at the Annual Meeting for any Southland member who also wishes to run for the Board to be nominated and added to the ballot.  Come to the Annual Meeting and vote for your candidate for the Board of Directors.(
Market News is a service of the Southland Farmers’ Market Association.  If you have an item that you feel would be of interest to Southland market and grower members, please call 310-481-0167 or write to us at info@sfma.net. 
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